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Date: May 9, 2025 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
As we reflect on the engaging classroom experiences our students have participated in this 
week, it is great to see their enthusiasm as they strive toward their major academic goals. Their 
active learning continues to be a joy to witness! 
 

External benchmark assessments for our Primary students are currently in progress, while those 
for our Secondary students will commence next week. These assessments are crucial 
milestones in our students’ educational journeys. For our senior students, the Cambridge 
assessments are also underway. We are excited to offer our support as they navigate this 
important phase of their academic life. 
 

Open Admission for AY  2025-26 
We are pleased to announce that admissions for new students officially opened on May 8th. We 
have received a significant number of applications. Please note that seating is limited; therefore, 
if you have not yet re-registered your child, we strongly encourage you to visit the school soon 
to avoid any inconvenience. 
 

Next Week Activities 
 

 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support and collaboration in your child’s education. Let’s keep the 
momentum going! 
 
Have a nice weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal   
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